From: Brown, Suzan A. [mailto:Suzan.Brown@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 4:28 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: KennethJohnson2; LatashaPaterno
Subject: RE: Invitation to the U.S. DOJ National Public Safety Partnership 2017 Summit

Good Afternoon!

This is a follow up to the authorized travel for Commander Kenneth A. Johnson of the 007th District who attended the U.S. DOJ National Public Safety Partnership 2017 Summit.  Commander Johnson attended in place of Superintendent Eddie Johnson. The Summit was held 10-13 September 2017 in New Orleans, LA.  Commander Johnson attended in his official capacity and was Co-Presenter with Chief Jonathan Lewin for the session entitled "Advancing Technology in Crime Fighting Efforts" on Tuesday, September 12, 2017.  The hotel, airfare, expenses and conference registration fees  are to be covered by the DOJ.  There were no additional honorariums or gifts received.  

Thank you!

P.O. Suzan A. Brown

